
 
 

 
 

October 05, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Patient, 
 

I hope this letter finds you in good health. After much thought and consideration, I have decided to relocate 
my practice from ARC East 7th to ARC Northwest Hills Specialty, located at 6818 Austin Center Boulevard, 
Suite 205, Austin, TX 78731 in Northwest Austin. 

 Friday, September 29, 2023, was my last day seeing patients at ARC East 7th. 
 Monday, October 2, 2023, was my first day seeing patients at ARC Northwest Hills Specialty. 

It is very important to me that your health care is not interrupted by this transition. Austin Regional Clinic’s electronic 
medical record system allows your medical records to be accessible from any ARC location and ensures that all my notes 
and all your medical records will be available for your care. 

I would be delighted for you to continue your care with me at ARC Northwest Hills Specialty. 

 For your convenience, you can schedule your next appointment by calling  
512-344-0450 and press “1” to speak with a scheduler, Mon - Fri, 

8:00am - 5:00pm. 

 If you would like additional help, please call 512-ARC-INFO and 

press “6,” or you can learn more about our gastroenterology 
department at ARCgastroenterology.com. 

I am truly grateful to you for entrusting me with your health and I hope to 

see you at my new ARC Northwest Hills Specialty location. 

Sincerely, 

Keri Lee T. Pinnock, MD | Gastroenterology Department 

 


